ITEM: ADV-1
University of Central Florida
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

SUBJECT: Authorizing the University of Central Florida to Name the John C. Hitt
Library

DATE: March 15,2012

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION

Authorize the name change of the University Library located on the Orlando campus of
the University of Central Florida to that of the John C. Hitt Library.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

The University of Central Florida requests the Board of Trustees to approve the name
change of the University Library currently situated on the Orlando campus of the
university, in honor of President John C. Hitt. Once approved, the request will go before
the Board of Governors for final approval.

It is fitting, therefore, that the University of Central Florida consider naming a building as
significant as the University Library in honor of the achievements of the university’s
leader, President John C. Hitt, as the campus community celebrates his 20™ anniversary
in office.
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